Windham Energy Committee Minutes
March 22, 2017


Present:  Buddy Behrendt, Bill Dunkel, Michael Simonds, Cathy Stover

The meeting opened at 3:00 PM on 3/22/17 in the Town Office.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Bill reported that he had contacted Stevens Associates in Brattleboro to see if they are interested in doing a feasibility study for a new town garage, or garage and fire house.  Stevens said they would contact Bill within 24 hours if they are interested in helping us with a feasibility study.

Bill also reported that he learned from Drew Hazleton that Rescue, Inc. had not done a feasibility study prior to constructing their new building in West Townshend.

The committee spent the rest of the meeting looking over the proposal for a community solar project submitted by Ralph Meima of The Green Lantern Group.  The committee framed questions about the proposal which Bill will submit to Ralph.  Once the committee’s questions have been answered, they will forward the proposal to the Select Board.  We discussed the possibility of inviting both Ralph Meima and Select Board members to attend an Energy Committee meeting in the near future to discuss the proposal.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:00 PM.

The next Energy Committee meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 29, at 3:00 PM at the Town Office.

Respectfully Submitted,

Bill Dunkel
